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From: Jason Gallant [mailto:jasongallant0@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 10:45 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Borden carlton 

To Whom it May Concern, 

I would like to voice my concern and strongly appose the application for DP Murphy to be allowed to built in 
Borden-Carleton on the corner of Dickie Road and Highway 1.  

 Borden Carlton has three gas stations in a very small populated community two of which are family owned and 
run and have served our community for a very long time.  

As well something that should be seriously addressed and followed up on.  
Does the town not have to post permits issued to date anymore? No permits have been posted since 2018! 
Unacceptable! 

Regards, 
Jason Gallant  


